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April 29, 2020 

 

Dear Members and Friends of the Steuben Day Observance Association, and proud 

German Americans, 

 

It is with great disappointment that the Queen Selection Committee along with the 

Executive Committee of the German-American Parade Philadelphia announce the 

cancelation of this year’s Miss German America competition.  With so many of our 

local German American events being impacted due to uncertainty surrounding the 

COVID-19 pandemic it is the proper thing to do.   

 

That being said, once we are allowed to gather again as a community, there will be 

a continued Cornflower Court presence at our events.  We are working on creative 

ways to keep this tradition alive during these challenging times until next year, when 

we can once again crown a Miss German America 2021-2022. 

 

Should anyone have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Look after yourselves and your loved ones, and stay safe! 

Auf wiedersehen! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Hartmann 

 

Susan Hartmann 

Chairperson, Queen Selection Committee 

e-mail:  seppnsusi@aol.com 
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